

CANYON DEL ORO HIGH SCHOOL

Tara Bulleigh, Principal Don Enright, Assistant Principal Patricia Harris, Assistant Principal Brice Menaugh, Assistant Principal

25 W. Calle Concordia, Oro Valley, AZ 85704 (520) 696-5560 • FAX (520) 696-5590

701 W. Wetmore Road • Tucson, AZ 85705 • (520) 696-5000 • www.amphi.com

GOVERNING BOARD MEMBERS

Deanna M. Day, M.Ed. President Vicki Cox Golder Vice President Scott K. Baker, Ph.D.

Scott A. Leska

SUPERINTENDENT Todd A. Jaeger, J.D.

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mr. Todd Jaeger, J.D.

Superintendent

FROM:

Tara Bulleigh 7/3

DATE:

August 30, 2017

SUBJECT:

2017 Homecoming Fireworks Display

I am recommending that the Student Government of CDO High School be given approval from Amphitheater School District for their proposed fireworks display on October 13, 2017. I recommend this, however, with the contingencies that all approval requirements are obtained, legally sound, and all safety regulations are strictly met.

Thank you for your consideration.

CC: Monica Nelson



CANYON DEL ORO HIGH SCHOOL

Tara Bulleigh, Principal
Don Enright, Assistant Principal
Patricia Harris, Assistant Principal
Brice Menaugh, Assistant Principal
25 W. Calle Concordia, Oro Valley, AZ 85704

(520) 696-5560 • FAX (520) 696-5590

701 W. Wetmore Road • Tucson, AZ 85705 • (520) 696-5000 • www.amphi.com

GOVERNING BOARD MEMBERS

Deanna M. Day, M.Ed. President Vicki Cox Golder Vice President

Scott K. Baker, Ph.D.

Scott A. Leska

SUPERINTENDENT Todd A. Jaeger, J.D.

August 30, 2017

Officer Beauchamp Canyon del Oro High School 25 W. Calle Concordia Oro Valley, AZ 85704

Dear Officer Beauchamp:

As the Student Body President and Vice President at Canyon del Oro High School, we would like to submit this proposal to you to request permission from the Oro Valley Fire Marshall and the Oro Valley Police Department to set off fireworks at CDO's 2017 Homecoming.

- 1. The fireworks company to be used is: Fireworks Productions of Arizona, Ltd., 17034 S. 54th St., Chandler, AZ 85226 (480) 948-0090 Fax #480-423-5430 Toll free # 877-948-0090 e-mail: info@fireworksaz.com
- 2. We request fire coverage for the entire procedure and inspection of the grounds if necessary.
- 3. We are aware of the regulations in Chapter 9.04 regarding the use of fireworks in Arizona.
- 4. The fireworks display will take place during the Homecoming football game on Friday, October 13, 2017 from the baseball field (located directly north of the football field).

Last year's fireworks went well and added a very nice touch to a very successful homecoming evening.

I ask that you strongly consider this proposal. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call us at 696-5566 and leave a message with Rhonda Ellerd in Ms. Bulleigh's office. We would be happy to meet with you to discuss this proposal. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Preston Flack

Student Body President

Kristin Kevershan

Student Body Vice President